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To:	President and Members 		August 11, 2021
	of the City Council
	c/o 409 City Hall

	The Baltimore City Health Department (BCHD) is pleased to have the opportunity to review Council Bill #21-0052R, entitled, “Informational Hearing - Safe Return Transition to Work After COVID-19.” This resolution calls upon “the Baltimore City Administrator, the Director of the Department of Human Resources, the Commissioner of the Baltimore City Health Department, the Director of the Office of Emergency Management, and the Baltimore City Safety Czar to appear before the City Council to discuss the plans and strategies that are being developed to transition Baltimore City employees back to safe physical work environments.”

	BCHD takes no position on Council Bill #21-0025R and defers to the Baltimore City Restoration of Services Oversight Committee. 
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